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Arlene Tavani

From: Stephanie Locke
Sent: Monday, May 18, 2020 3:57 PM
To: Arlene Tavani
Subject: FW: Carmel Restaurants

 
 

From: Crowe, Mary <mcrowe@classichotels.com>  
Sent: Monday, May 18, 2020 3:03 PM 
To: Stephanie Locke <locke@mpwmd.net> 
Subject: Carmel Restaurants 
 
Dear Stephanie and Monterey Peninsula Water Management Board, 
 
I am writing to request your support and assistance in helping Carmel Restaurants regain some of their seating that has 
been lost as a result of social distancing measures.   As you know, most  Carmel  businesses are located in very small 
footprint buildings and storefronts.  Most of our restaurant simply cannot survive with fewer seats or a solely take-out 
business.   
 
We are requesting your consideration of a modification to MPWMD rules to allow for an exchange in seating.   Your 
support will make it possible for some of our restaurants to survive, while we all work toward rebuilding our local 
economy. 
 
Our City Council is working hard to assist our local businesses in their fight for survival..  Your support on this issue will 
help us immeasurably. 
 
Thank you for your time, consideration, and assistance.  
 
 
Mary Crowe | Vice President of Quality Assurance 
Managing Director Carmel Properties | Classic Hotels & Resorts 
P.O. Box 900 | Camino Real at Eighth | Carmel, CA 93921 
P 831-293-6101 | F 831-624-7966 | W laplayahotel.com 
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This message may contain confidential and privileged information. If it has been sent to you in error, please advise the sender of the error and then delete this 
message. 


